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A HUGE thank-you to Sainsburys for providing us 

with lots of playground equipment for FREE! The 

Play Leaders have already been busy swapping 

over the new equipment and helping the children 

to have happier playtimes. We’ve written thank-

you letters to Sainsburys. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE could you 

ensure your child 

has their P.E kit in 

school Monday to 

Friday. Daps tend 

to be for KS1 but 

trainers are 

preferred in KS2. 

CONGRATULATIONS to the Buck’s Broncos who 

have made it through to the Millfield School 

Games on Thursday 20th April. 

We have lots of great clubs on offer 

at St George’s for the Summer Term. 

If you’ve misplaced your letter then 

DON’T PANIC! Simply go to the 

letters page on the school website. 

http://www.st-

georges.eschools.co.uk/web/home 

 

 
WANTED 
Do you attend a club outside of school? 

Would your coach like to come into 

school and tell the children all about 

it? 

If the answer is YES to both questions 

then please see Mr Lake. 

 
 

Well done to the Tag Rugby Team! 

 
Please visit the SASP 

website to see competition 

results, clubs in your area 

and much more: 

http://www.sasp.co.uk/tone

-school-sport 

Is your child doing 5 

hours of physical 

activity each week? 

They do 2 hours in 

school but can they do 

another 3+ from taking 

part in clubs in and out 

of school? 
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